
From: Jeff and Abby Hannah 
Hannah[ ] Sent: Friday, May 13, 
2022 6:58 AM
To: Mayor Finch <gfinch@southhuron.ca>
Subject: Dog park

Mr. Finch and council.

    We are very interested in Exeter getting a dog park. Many dog owners we have spoken with 
are frustrated that we do not yet have one. Many dog owners use the soccer field by the arena 
because it is the only fenced in area dogs can run safely. We know it is not permitted but I 
have seen many, many dog owners running their dogs there. I am well aware that there is a 
dog park in Crediton but, I cannot drive and cannot always find someone willing to take me 
there when my husband is working. We would appreciate it if council would look into putting 
a dog park in Exeter. 

Thank you, The Hannah's 
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